August 22, 2022

lowa Utilities Board
1375 East Court Avenue
Des Moines, lowa 50310-0069

RE: HLP-2021-0001 (Summit Carbon Solutions LLC, Petition for a Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Permit)
lowa Utilities Board:

On this day May 9, 2022, the City of Terril passed a unanimous motion to submit comment and our
objection for the docket regarding the Summit CO2 pipelinie. This pipeline is tentatively planned to go

very near Terril. As a city we are very concerned for the health and welfare of our citizens. Therefore,
we ask the lowa Utilities Board to deny the permit for this pipeline. -

Sincerely,

Julie Thiesen Jeri Nissen
Mayor . Councilperson
Mark Lair Auslm ch!:l!
Councilperson Councilperson
Amy Ness Shawn Adams

Councilperson Councilperson
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City Of Terril
P.O.BOX 125
Terril, IA 51364

Filed with the lowa Utilities Board on August 30, 2022, HLP-2021-0001
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